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Seems like the Air Force didn't 

get around to notifying the 
aircrews and maintainers assigned 
to the C-123K at Westover and 
other Reserve bases that our 
aircraft were contaminated with 
Agent Orange residue left over 
from their last Ranch Hand spray 
missions during the Vietmam War!

There is no indication anything 
was known about the 
contamination during the years we 
flew the aircraft (1972-1982), but 
beginning in 1993 tests done on 
Patches (Tail 362) at the Air Force 
Museum established that the C-
123s were "heavily 
contaminated" with evey test 
sample proving positive for the 
poison dioxin.

Many more tests confirmed the 
toxicity of the airplanes. To solve 
the contamination, the Air Force 
finally had to shred all C-123Ks, 
melting them into scrap ingots! The 
Air Force decided to keep the 
information "in official channels" 
and not tell us! The full list of 
Agent Orange illnesses is at our 
blog:
www.c123kcancer.blogspot.com

Your Ad Hoc C-123K Agent Orange 
Committee (leaders invited)

Wes Carter - John Harris - Paul Bailey
Dee Holiday - Dan Clancey - Arch 

Battista
 Al Harrington - Joe Curley

2349 Nut Tree Lane
McMinnville Oregon 97128

tel: 971 241-9322
rustysilverwings@gmail.com

http://www.c123kcancer.blogspot.com
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